
 

 

22nd April 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Eco team community litter pick 
 

Our eco team members have come up with a fantastic idea to do a litter pick in the local 
community.   
 
We would like to take the Year 3 and 4 eco team members on a walk to Longford Park.   
 
Our walk will take place on Wednesday 27th April.  We will be leaving school after lunch at 
1:30pm and returning before the end of the school day.  
 
As this is a local trip, we do not require permission but would like to ask that your child comes 
dressed in suitable clothing and footwear. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Leanne Eldridge & Chelsey Daley 
Eco Team Co-ordinators 


